
Erin is a senior Nursing major minoring in Disability 
Studies. After graduation, she will move to St. Louis to 
begin a job in Adult Oncology. Her favorite part of her 
position is seeing all of the new members begin to find 
their home in CK. She describes witnessing their personal 
growth, teamwork, and use of unique 
perspectives/talents as magical. She strives to make 
new members feel as loved she did during her pledge 
season. Her favorite Cardinal Key memory was 
volunteering at a Fall Festival at a local elementary 
school and the joy the event brought to the children.

Anna is a junior Nursing major and Disability Studies 
minor intending to work in a Cardiovascular or 
Trauma/Burn ICU and get her license as a sign language 
interpreter. Her favorite part of her position is working 
alongside Stephanie and their lovely committee to make 
rush come to life! Her favorite CK memory was '24 Trick or 
Treat, Save Your Sweets with her favorite CK sisters while 
raising money for Breakthrough T1D. She is also involved 
in Alpha Sigma Gamma and serves as Vice President of 
Truman's Nursing Students Association.

Stephanie is a junior Child Studies with minors in 
Psychology and Education. She will pursue a Master's in 
Education and intends on becoming an elementary 
teacher. Her favorite part of her position was all of the 
fun that went into the planning and coordinating of the 
rush process alongside Anna and the rest of the Rush 
Committee. Stephanie says that her favorite Cardinal 
Key memories are any time that she gets to spend with 
her CK sisters. She is also involved in Elementary 
Education Club. 
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Erin Fitzgerald - Pledge Mom

Cardinal Key
Anna Hans - Rush Co-Chair

Stephanie Jones - Rush Co-Chair
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Upcoming 
Events & Info:
March 22:
Spring Retreat

March 29:
The Big Event

April 15-16:
Purple Key Blood 
Drive

April 26:
Initiation & 
Formal
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February was an exciting month for Cardinal Key! From 
February 3-5, we tabled to publicize our upcoming rush 
dates as well as sell stickers as a fundraiser. It was 
great to talk to potential rushees while distributing fun 
stickers. Then on February 9 we held our annual Special 
Women's Day and Breakthrough T1D (formerly JDRF) 
Auction in which we raised over $500 for our 
philanthropy. On February 13th we celebrated 
Galentines at CK Sister LJ's house. It was such a fun and 
festive get-together! Lastly, we held rush on February 
18-19 & 22. Our theme this year was 'Let the Stars Guide 
You Home'. Our alumna speaker was Haley (Wilson) 
Mefford and she highlighted our virtues beautifully to 
rushees. Getting to know all of the rushees was a blast, 
and we are proud to welcome 12 lovely pledges into our 
chapter! We are excited to see how they grow in their 
pledge season!


